
 

 

24 S. Minnesota Ave. ● Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 ● (800) 455-1608 

 

 

January 31, 2013 

 

 

Secretary of the Commission   
Missouri Public Service Commission  
P. O. Box 360  
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102-0360  
 
 
Dear Secretary of the Commission:  
 
Big River Telephone Company, LLC is revising its tariff for local telecommunications service (P.S.C. Mo. 
Tariff No.2) by replacing First Revised Page 73 with Second Revised Page 73, and replacing First Revised 
Page 103.1 with Second Revised Page 103.1.  Revised pages are attached. 
 
This filing increases rate on certain residential access lines.  A sample customer notification is attached. 
 
The issued and effective dates for these tariff pages are January 31, 2013 and March 2, 2013, 
respectively. 
 
Please refer any questions to Josh Campbell at (573) 388-3720. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Josh Campbell 
 
Attachments 
 
Cc:  Office of Public Counsel (via Email) 
 
 


